
Mr Belchamber, 
  
Thank you for your email of 26 September. 
  
For the avoidance of doubt, please allow us to clarify how your complaint has been dealt with.  
  
It is the consideration of the appropriate authority that the complaint is vexatious, oppressive or 
otherwise an abuse of the procedures for dealing with complaints (Regulation 3, Police (Complaints 
and Misconduct) Regulations 2012), and has not been recorded on this basis. 
  
It is the consideration of the appropriate authority that matters raised in your recent 
correspondence are substantially those that have been previously addressed and investigated 
thoroughly. 
  
You have the right to appeal the decision not to record your complaint. Any appeal should be made 
in writing to the IOPC, and must be made within 28 days from the day after the date of this email.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
Vicki Radford-Bray 
  
Contact Officer | Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner | Force Headquarters | Winfrith | 
Dorset |  DT2 8DZ 
E: PCC@Dorset.PNN.police.uk | T: 01202 229084 
  
Handling Instructions – Official – This email and all attachments should not be copied or 
forwarded without the author’s approval.  
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